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COVID-19 Update

Following the Prime Ministers address last night, as from
tomorrow (Thursday 24 September 2020) members, staff
and visitors entering and leaving the clubhouse or
walking around the clubhouse will be required to wear a
face covering, but are permitted to remove it only when
seated to begin eating and drinking.

Fines for people falling to wear a face mask will rise to
£200 under the new rules and will be applicable to
customers when they are not seated at a table.

In licensed premises, food and drink must be ordered
from, and served at, a table.

The Clubhouse must close the doors by 22:00, last round
on a Wednesdday and Friday will be called at 21:00.

Please click on the link below to read as to how the club
will manage the new Covid-19 regulations and keep
members, staff and visitors safe.

Play safe Stay safe

Reunert Bauser
General Manager
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